

## Weekly Update 13<sup>th</sup> December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much to you all for coming to the Christmas sing-alongs, your attendance means so much to the children and the staff.

Term ends at the usual time on Tuesday 19th December.

Your child can attend their **Christmas party** on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> December.

Monday 8th January: Nursery term starts.



As we approach the end of term and Christmas, we're aware of the heightened financial pressures that many people are facing at the moment.

As such, we want to emphasise that our staff are not expecting any 'thank you' gifts from children and parents.

Should you still wish to say 'thank you', we always appreciate:

- > Homemade cards and letters, or a spoken 'thank you' kind words mean a lot!
- Donations of hygiene products that we can put in our community cupboard.
- ➤ Paying it forward volunteering your time to come into nursery to share books with the children and/or to support trips out etc.

We would like to wish you and your family well over this Christmas time and thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Sally

(Headteacher)



## Dates for your diary:

5<sup>th</sup>-9<sup>th</sup> February: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents.

12<sup>th</sup>-16<sup>th</sup> February: Nursery closed for half-term.

28th February: parent meetings with Key Person.

25<sup>th</sup>-28<sup>th</sup> March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents.

28th March: Term ends at 12pm.



